
 

 

Bulletin No. 2014-25 
                                                                                                                                               November 25, 2014 

   

              

RE:  CERTIFICATES OF INSURANCE LEGISLATION 

A.9590 MORELLE/S.6545-A SEWARD 

 

 

 

The Excess Line Association of New York (ELANY), at the request of the Professional Insurance Agents of New 

York (PIANY), has written to Governor Cuomo to urge the Governor to sign into law the referenced legislation. 

 

ELANY supports this legislation, which will prevent the demands by third party certificate holders from seeking 

terms and conditions in certificates of insurance that a producer is truly not in a position to represent. 

 

Attached for your review is ELANY’s letter to the Governor.   

 

If you feel strongly that this legislation will benefit you as a licensed New York producer, please write the 

Governor to express your opinion. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our website at www.elany.org. 

elany@elany.org 

www.elany.org 
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